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Office Move
 The Summer Session Office will be moving out of University Center 201 next

week. Beginning Monday, March 12, the Summer Session Offices will be located
on the first floor of the Science and Engineering Research Facility (SERF), located
directly next to Price Center and Matthew’s Quad. Stay tuned for further updates
on communications and events regarding the move.

Student Event Tomorrow: Summer Information Session
Summer is coming! Please tell your students about the upcoming Summer Info
Session:

 Day: Tuesday, March 6, 2018
  Time: 11am to 12pm & 12:30pm to 1:30pm

  Location: Teaching + Learning Commons 1505

This is a direct link to the events’ Facebook page. 

Guest speakers from Financial Aid, Housing, Academic Internships, and Global
Seminars will be present. Contact Renée Lee at summer@ucsd.edu to be involved
in upcoming information sessions.

Have You RSVP'd?
 Thank you to those of you who signed up for Payroll Training. The training will be

hosted by Lisa Bargabus and will have guest speakers from Academic Personnel &
Graduate Division. Topics covered will be inputting faculty information into PPS
along with the timeline in which to do so. Click here to visit the RSVP page. Details
for the training are below:

 Day: March 15, 2018
  Time: 9am to 10:30am

  Location: Dolores Huerta Room

The Last Look - Coming Soon
 The Office of the Registrar will be sending out the “Last Look” next week. The Last

Look is your last chance to edit the Schedule of Classes before it is posted to
TritonLink. Enrollment opens on April 16, 2018. Please note that instructor names
will be listed on the Schedule of Classes only if they have accepted their summer
teaching appointment.

Until the Schedule of Classes is posted, you can view Summer Session course
offerings on the Preview of Classes.

ASES Campaign Open for Summer Session 2018
 Reminder: If you submit your graduate student associates-in applications early,

you will not need to include Spring evaluations. Once Spring quarter ends, the
Graduate Division dean will need the Spring evaluations, which can hold-up the
review process.

You can submit student applications to ASES at this link. For questions, please
contact Courtney Aguila at c8aguila@ucsd.edu.

Need More Information?
*** Visit us online at: http://summer.ucsd.edu or email us directly at summer@ucsd.edu ***
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